Jeffrey Fischbach

From: Jeffrey Fischbach

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 3:06 PM

To: Luis Caire; ed@nenostpaul.org

Subject: RE: Class N License District Council Form: 1220 Rice St - Lucy Bar & Restaurant LLC /
DBA Tin Cups Plus - Pending Gambling Location (Addition to Liquor) Lic. ID #
20240001343

Attachments: ClassN_Dist_Cncl_Frm_Rice1220.pdf

Kerry,

DSl wilt shortly be sending the 15-day public license notice on this application request.
Please let me know if you have questions regarding this matter.

Thanks,

Jeff Fischbach

DSl Inspector Il

Cityof Saint Paul, Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: (651) 266-9106

Email: Jeffrey.Fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov

'Y SAINT PAUL
MINNESOTA

From: Luis Caire <clu612@gmail.com>

Sent: Tuesday, April 29, 2025 10:34 AM

To: Jeffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us>; ed@nenostpaul.org

Subject: Re: Class N License District Council Form: 1220 Rice St - Lucy Bar & Restaurant LLC / DBA Tin Cups Plus - Pending
Gambling Location (Addition to Liquor) Lic. ID #20240001343

Think Before You Click: This email originated outside our organization.

See attached Class N document'

On Tue, Apr 29, 2025 at 10:27 AM Jeffrey Fischbach <jeffrey.fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us> wrote:

Hello Kerry,

DSl has received an application to add a Gambling Location license to the above referenced location.



The business owner/applicant (copied) was informed they needed to submit the attached Class N
License District Council Form and plan to your organization. | requested they copy me on their email
toyou. I’'ve not seen such an email.

Can you tell me if they submitted the attached information to your organization? DS| would like to
continue processing their application and send the 15-day license public notice.

Thanks,

Jeff Fischbach

DSl Inspector Il

Cityof Saint Paul, Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P:(651) 266-9106

Email: Jeffrey.Fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov

SAINT PAUL
MINNESOTA

From: Jeffrey Fischbach

Sent: Thursday, April 24, 2025 2:20 PM

To: Munaye Tesfaye <mesob3915@gmail.com>

Cc: Luis Caire <clu612@gmail.com>

Subject: Class N License District Council Form: 1220 Rice St - Lucy Bar & Restaurant LLC / DBATin
Cups Plus - Pending Gambling Location (Addition to Liquor) Lic. ID #20240001343

Munaye,

DSI Licensing Division has received an application for the addition of a Gambling Location License to
your Liquor On Sale License.



You must submit the attached document via email (please copy me) to the following organization:

District 6 North End Neighborhood Organization — Attn: Kerry Antrim (Executive Director) —
ed@nenostpaul.org

Once we receive confirmation of this DSI can then send the 15-day license public notice. NOTE that this

notice could result in the need for a public hearing. After the public notice review is done the City
Council will need to review the request.

Let me know if you have any questions.

Thanks,

Jeff Fischbach

DSl Inspector Il

Cityof Saint Paul, Department of Safety & Inspections
375 Jackson Street, Suite 220

Saint Paul, MN 55101

P: (651) 266-9106

Email: Jeffrey.Fischbach@ci.stpaul.mn.us
www.StPaul.gov
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